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1906.OTTAWA, 14th Febr.

Sir:-

In reply to your letter of the 12th instant,

relative to trespass made one Badgley Island, I beg to

inform you that the Indian Agent at Manitowaning wrote

this Department under date of loth January and stated

that the Forest Bailiff found it ktterly impossible

to get to the Island, owing to the very unsafe con-

dition of the ice, as the season had been very mild

there and fee travel very dangerous.

He also stated that as soon as weather

permitted, the necessary examination would be made.

Your obedient servant,

Fomh

Secretary.

Aubrey White, Esq.,

Deputy Minister,

Lands & Mines,

Toronto,

Ont.

verschieden, Interessant in den

9 February 1906 - 1 March 1906, (R.G. 10, Volume 5121)
Poor Copx
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